
INVESTING INKC
KC Water is replacing about 1.7 miles of break-prone, 
2-inch, 6-inch and 8-inch pipe with more durable 
ductile-iron pipe to reduce main breaks and improve 
water service to property you own or occupy at 
[property address].
Your block may be temporarily disrupted by construction 
work while we install the new water main and transfer 
water service. This project will improve distribution 
system reliability and support fire protection.

June 2021 to December 2021

Please Attend the Public Meeting
Meet KC Water’s project team.
Click on the Bennington-James A. Reed link 
at the web page below.

Thursday, June 10, 2021 | 6:00 p.m.

www.kcwater.us/projects/current-projects
Phone 872-212-5076 (toll) 
Conference ID: 585 173 270#

WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT COMING
In the Area of Bennington Avenue 
to James A. Reed Road, E. 63rd St. 
to E. 67th St.



WHAT’S HAPPENING?
KC Water covers 319 square miles of Kansas City 
with an intricate network of nearly 2,800 miles of 
water pipelines, control valves, storage tanks, pump 
stations, and more. Some of that infrastructure is 
more than a century old.
This project is part of a comprehensive master 
plan to reduce water main breaks, increase 
reliability, and enhance fire protection. By keeping 
the system up to date, Kansas Citians will have 
improved service now and sustainable water service 
for generations to come.

THANK YOU!
These are important water infrastructure improvements for you, 
your neighbors, and the City. We are grateful for your patience, 
cooperation and support as we upgrade Kansas City together.

HOW WILL THIS AFFECT ME?
• Streets or traffic lanes may be temporarily 

closed, but you will always be able to drive to your 
property.

• Large equipment will create noise and dust, which 
will be controlled.

• We will restore any street, curbs, driveways and 
sidewalks. We will restore lawns during planting 
season.

• Water service will be shut off for brief periods. You 
will get advance notice.

• If your water meter is inside, we will move it 
outside.

WATER MAIN REPLACEMENT
In the Area of Bennington Avenue to James A. Reed Road, E. 63rd St. to E. 67th St.

www.kcwater.us

HOW CAN I LEARN MORE?
•  Attend the online public meeting. Details on front. Can’t make it? A recording will be posted at 

www.kcwater.us/projects/current-projects.
•  Visit www.kcwater.us/projects/current-projects and click on the Bennungton to James A Reed project link.
•  Contact Brian Heastan, Kissick Construction Superintendent, 816-351-1560 or bheastan@kissickco.com
•  Contact Spencer Moore, Kissick Project Manger 816-699-9710 or smoore@kissickco.com
•  Contact William Hack, KC Water Resident Inspector, 816-352-4834 or William.Hack@kcmo.org
•  Contact Christian Hoyos, KC Water Project Manager, 816-513-0363 or christian.hoyos@kcmo.org


